
From: Voula Zervakos  

 Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2022 5:44 PM 

To: Scott Allen; Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: FW: York Developments Ann and St. George Streets Heritage Act Designation 

Proposal_183 and 197 Ann Street Submission to PEC August 18, 2022 

Hello Scott and Heather  

Just confirming Ali intends to speak to the Ann Street item as a delegation 

Thank you!! 

Best Regards, 

Voula Zervakos 

Broker 

Tri Capital Realty Inc., Real Estate Brokerage 

Director, Leasing, YORK Developments 
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